
 

 

Learning Environment: 
  
In Rowan this half term it’s time to take a walk on 
the wild side, who is coming to visit? A falcon, a 
brown bear…….an alligator?! We will learn about 
fabulous food chains, producers and consumers, 
what animals need to keep them alive and the 
human and animal skeletal systems.  
 

English- In addition to continuing to work on 
ensuring handwriting is accurately joined and 
correctly sized; we will be reading and writing 
the following text types: 

 
• Explanation texts 
• Newspaper reports 

 
 

 RE –  
The religion that Rowan will be learning about 
this half term is Buddhism. We touched upon 
this during lockdown but will continue to look 
further in depth at this now we are back 
together in class. 

PSHE  
 
The Jigsaw topic for PSHE this half term is 
‘Relationships’ 

 

Computing- This half term we will be using Bee 
Bots to escape the predator, programming it to 
safety. What is its prey? What is the predator? 
We will also be creating our own food chains 

using an online flow diagram and learning how to 
create a power point document. 

 

Science and Geography 
This half term is all about exploring: 
 

• Human and animal skeletal systems. 
• Food chains 
• Predator and prey relationships 
• Habitats 
• Key physical and human features of a country 

Maths  
 

During this half term in maths, Rowan will be learning- 
• Colum Addition and Subtraction. 
• Adding and subtracting amounts of money 
• Measurement 
• Multiplication 

 

Music  
 
This half term we look forward to exploring our 
new musical program ‘Charanga’ a world 
leading platform that is taught in over 62 
countries worldwide. We can’t wait to get 
started! 
 

Foreign Languages- Rowan have really enjoyed 
their French so far! This half term, we will be 
developing our French skills: 
 

• Sharing a familiar story and creating a 
new one using a French dictionary to look 
up vocabulary. 

• Learning how to say ‘I would like’ when 
ordering food. 

• Using colours when talking about food. 
(e.g la pomme est rouge) 

The book that we will be sharing in Rowan this 
half term is the ‘Fantastic Mr Fox.’ By the one 
and only Roald Dahl. 

 

Physical Education- 
Now the weather is being kinder we have access 
to the field to participate in some Summer 
games such as rounders and quik cricket.  

 

 


